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Kim Buchanan

From: Church of the Ridge <churchoftheridge@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 2:42 PM
To: kbuchana1@charter.net
Subject: Weekly Update for Sunday May 15

  

   

 

 

Sunday, May 15  

 

 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
10 AM @ Trinity Edgefield 

 
 

Acolyte | Eliza Conner 
Lector | Lydia Wherry 

Intercessor I Kelly Vann 
Eucharistic Minister l Liz Amos 
Usher | Caleb Conner, Ray Melton 

Greeters | Lady Hodges, Deborah Neese 
Altar I Jo Ann Amos  

Hospitality l Jo Ann Amos 
 

Readings | Acts 11:1-18; Psalm 148; Revelation 21:1-6; John 13:31-35 
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Prayers of the People  
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Looking Forward  

 

 

 

  
      

 

NO Zoom Bible/Book Study  

Will resume on the 

first Monday of June 

at 6:30 PM 

 

DOK Monthly Meeting Tuesday 17th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 Take Note!  
 

 

 

 

Any change/addition to the Prayers of the People and/or the Weekly Update 

need to be emailed to Deborah Holmes dedeholm@gmail.com by 

Wednesday of each week. Please email rather than text or call. Many 

thanks! 

 

The Ridge Runner gives monthly info for all those who serve each Sunday. 

The Weekly Update gives a reminder for the specific Sunday. If you are 

unable to attend on your assigned Sunday, please get a substitute so our 

service will go smoothly. 
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CSRA Youth  

 

 

 

 

SMASH Bridge 5th Grade Retreat 

Saturday May 14 

deacon@churchoftheridge for information on these events 

  

 

Outreach Opportunities  

 

 

 
If you would like to help Ukrainian Refugees, we recommend using the 

Episcopal Church’s Migrant Ministries agency. The money will go directly to 
the people in need. To donate through the Church of the Ridge, please use 
a check earmarked “Ukraine” or cash in an envelope marked “Ukraine.” If 

you prefer to donate online or directly, visit their Website: 
 

episcopalmigrationministries.org/Ukraine  
 
 

The Aiken SPCA is in desperate need of food, supplies and money to 
enable them to care for the large number of pets that have been given to 
them because the owners no longer can afford to keep them. If you can 
assist them, please do! Their address is Aiken SPCA, 199 Willow Road, 

Aiken, SC 29801. Phone: 803-648-6863 
 

Sunday Collections - If you bring it, we will deliver it! 
  

In an effort to simplify our Outreach Ministries, we encourage you to bring donations 
whenever the spirit moves you! We will sort and transport the donations to the proper 

agency. 
   

- Non-perishable food items (no glass), Spices 
- Toiletries, Cleaning supplies 

- Pet Food 
- Personal items for children transitioning to Foster Care 

  
There are always envelopes in the pews for those wishing to donate money. 
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For additional information, please contact Mary Lou Seymour. Thank you!  

   

 

 

 

Shop Amazon, Support Episcopal Church of the Ridge! 

 

If you use Amazon to do your shopping, you can support Episcopal Church of the 

Ridge in the process! Click the link below to ensure a portion of your purchases are 

donated directly to our Church. 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/57-0567284  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

   

    

 

 


